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ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

 
June 13, 2023 
 
TRANSMITTED ELECTRONICALLY  
 
Daniel L. Fahey 
Epstein Becker & Green, P. C. 
227 W. Monroe Street, Suite 3250   
Chicago, IL 60606 
dfahey@ebglaw.com 
 
RE: Project Completion for Exemption  
 
EXEMPTION: #E-009-23 – Midwest Eye Center S.C. 
EXEMPTION HOLDER:   Midwest Eye Center, S.C., EyeCare Services Partners Holdings, LLC, 
ESP Topco, LLC 
 
Dear Mr. Daniel L. Fahey 
 
On June 13, 2023, the State Board received your completion letter for the exemption referenced 
above.  Our records will show the change of ownership had a completion date of June 13, 2023, 
the date of receipt of your completion letter and the transaction in accordance with the terms of 
the transaction document submitted with the exemption applications.  
 
No further action by the permit holder is required for this exemption in relationship to the Illinois 
Health Facilities Planning Act. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Mike Constantino at 217-782-3516 or 
Mike.constantino@illinois.gov 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
John P. Kniery 
Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board  
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